
Reflection—  Our God is a revealing God. 
He has made known His plan, His inner 
life, and His ardent love and desire to save 

each and every one of us and bring us to share in His 
knowledge, life, and love.  
       Jesus Christ, who is God, who reveals the face of the 
Father, and gives us the Spirit, is manifest. While He was 
in the womb of Mary, He was hidden. But today He is 
manifest, not only to the people of Israel, but even to the  
people of other nations. Christ, born to Israel, has come 
for all. God has made Himself known in Jesus Christ— 
  Oh, come let us adore Him! 
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Fr. Kendrick Beler  
Email: frbeler@icloud.com 

Phone:306-238-2006 Fax:306-238-2076 
www.stbonifacegoodsoil.com 

Box 10 Goodsoil, SK S0M1A0 
Sacramental Confession 

—available before any mass. 
Register for Sunday Mass with  

Fr. Kendrick  

Jan. 3rd  2021 

Time Location Mass Intention Requested By 

Mon   Jan. 4 9:00 am Goodsoil +Marianne Schamber Michael/Tuy Schamber 

Tue.   Jan. 5 9:00 am Goodsoil +Dustin Hofer Martin Family  

     7:00 pm      Pierceland For all cancer patients Merlin/Chris Wild 

Wed.  Jan. 6 7:00 pm Goodsoil +Gary Hetlinger Hetlinger Family 

Thur. Jan. 7   NO MASS SCHEDULED  

Fri.    Jan. 8 9:00 am Goodsoil Mary Burns Darrel/Sylvia Jones  

  REGISTRATION is REQUIRED for SUNDAY MASSES   306-238-2006  frbeler@icloud.com     

Sat.  Jan. 9      5:00 pm     Loon Lake +Robert Albert Lagrange Mark/Brenda Beler 

 7:00 pm Goodsoil +Fred Puffer Martin Family  

Sun. Jan. 10  9:00 am Goodsoil For All Parishioners  

     11:00am     Pierceland For all youth in our parish Merlin/Chris Wild 

 

 

 

St. Boniface -Goodsoil       St. Antoninus-Pierceland      Sacred Heart -Loon Lake 

Carmen Stremick - Secretary  
Phone: (306) 238-7400 

st.boniface.goodsoil@gmail.com 

Deacon Allan Hinger 
Phone: (306) 819-0077 
Email: ahinger@live.ca 

Pierceland: antoninuscatholicchurch@gmail.com 

Loon Lake: Barb (306) 837-4431  Marg (306) 837-2373 

Adult Faith Formation—Upcoming Dates  
• A pre-Lenten virtual evening with Fr. Richard 
Leonard, SJ on Thur.  Feb. 4 from 7:00 - 9:00 pm 
• A  virtual Lenten bible study with Christine  
Taylor and other members of the Evangelization/ 
Catechesis Commission offered Thursdays during 
Lent from Feb. 18 - Mar. 25 from 7:00 - 8:30 pm    
• A virtual Lenten Retreat with Deacon Mike 
Hardwicke on March 6, 2021 from 9 a.m. - 3:30 pm 

For more information contact Christine Taylor  
at  922-4747 extension 227.  

To register, email catechetics@padiocese.ca 

Thank You 
A Message from Father Kendrick 

A big thank you to all your gifts and cards this 
Christmas. I am a big fan of Chalice, a Canadian, 

Catholic Charity whose mission is to bring Christ to 
the poor and the poor to Christ. They operate across 
15 developing countries with 57 sponsor sites. 90.5% 

of its spending is spent directly supporting its  
programs. Some of you have supported Chalice in 
my name as a gift to me, and the cash I received I 

also used to support Chalice.  
All your generosity has supported the following:  

• Animal feed x2 (allows families to keep their      
livestock strong and healthy),  

• a bundle of necessities (baby chicks, seeds, and hat 
and mittens),  

• an eco-friendly bundle (eco stove, solar lantern, 
fruit trees, and bees with beehives),  

• Water tanks (allows schools and communities to 
gather and store clean, safe water),  

• a goat (provides milk, cheese, yogurt, butter and 
increases income),  

• a sheep (provides wool for clothing or sale, and 
milk),  

• a most needed gift,  

• a gift to orphanage and high risk babies and chil-
dren x2,  

• and an entire water system for sustainable safe 
water!  


